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Carter Ledyard Continues Support for the New York State Association of
Criminal Defense Lawyers

November 28, 2022

Carter Ledyard and Milburn LLP is pleased to continue our support for the New York State Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers (NYSACDL)

and the NYSACDL Foundation annual dinner and award ceremony on January 19, 2023.

Partner Alan Lewis, chair of the firm's Internal Investigations and White Collar Defense practice and First Amendment and Media Law practice,

also chairs the Judicial Screening Committee for the New York State Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers.
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